Many thanks for the booking.

As of August 25th 2014 our morning time has changed to 7-8am - our pm times will remain the same

If you are booking over a School Holiday Period, I would advise you to pay your deposit IMMEDIATELY

All Day Crèche bookings are to be paid for in FULL in advance – thank you

Please see attached details.

Could you complete/update the attached 'stay details' form and email back to using Word. If no details have changed from your last visit, then there is no need to send the form back to us.

PS Please arrange to pay your deposit ASAP to secure your space. We do not take provisional bookings.

Any payments made by credit card will have an additional 2% charged added. Any debit card payments are free of charge.

If your pet/s chew bedding, then please bring in their own.
PLEASE NOTE WE WILL NOT ALLOW ANY DOGS TO STAY WITHIN OUR KENNELS IF THEY HAVE HAD THE KENNEL COUGH VACCINATION WITHIN 14 DAYS OF THE PROPOSED STAY

THE KENNEL COUGH VACCINATION IS A MUST TO STAY HERE AT GVW

PS Please make a friend of Glebe Von Wood on Facebook, if you'd like to keep up to date with your dogs stay.
Finally our kennels are only open between the hours 7-8am and 5-5.30pm for dropping off/collecting pets, paying deposits, food collection or any other business.
